FEB 15 1983

Docket No. 99900097/82-02

Chicago Bridge & Iron Company
ATTN: Mr. J. G. Tucker
District Engineering Manager
1500 North 50th Street
Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated December 7, 1982, January 10 and

February 3, 1983, in response to our letters dated November 12, 1982, and

January 13, 1983. We have no further questions at this time and will

review your corrective actions and preventive measures during a future

inspection.

cc: Chicago Bridge & Iron Company
ATTN: Mr. R. E. Kelley
Director Corporate
Quality Assurance
P. 0. Box 40066
Houston, Texas 77040
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Sincerely,

ARPQIS™

Uldis Potapovs,
Vendor Program Branch
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